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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 12 students,  
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Welcome to Year 12 Evening’ at 5.30pm on Monday 16th September, 
in the Sixth Form Centre. Please arrive at the main entrance gates where our 6th Form student leaders 
will be able to direct you to the 6th Form Centre.  
 
The event will last around an hour and will include the following: 
 

• An opportunity to meet the Sixth Form Team and Year 12 Tutors 

• A short presentation outlining the different ways that school, home and the students themselves 

can all contribute to their academic success 

• Advice and wisdom from current Year 13 students about how Year 12s can get the most out of 

their time here 

We will provide refreshments, so please let us know if you are planning to attend so we have an idea of 
numbers, by emailing eiwanczuk@ripleyacademy.org 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
 
Ms Emilia Iwanczuk 
Assistant Headteacher – Sixth Form 
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